
Dear Supporters of the For We Care Outreach 
Network Society, 
 
Our Board of Directors and Management Team 
wish you a Blessed Christmas and God’s 
guidance every step of the way through the next 
year. God has been good to us during 2013, 
through you. 

 
We have been blessed with a wonderful Donor 
Base who enabled us to provide their designated 
funding for the Mutengene Hospital addition; the 
HESCO water plant; equipment for Vitreoretinal 
Services; Scholarships for Seminary Students; 
Salary Support for Pastors; and where most 
needed.  

 
Through the generosity of one Donor, we were provided with $70,000 designated as a Matching Grant for the 
construction of the Mbingo Medical Student Hostel (our latest project) to house undergraduate medical students who 
come to Mbingo for their core clinical rotations in a Christian environment before graduating. Because of FWC, they 
were able to have the ground-breaking ceremony and commence construction. The estimated cost of the Hostel will 
be approximately $140,000. 
 
The Mutengene Hospital addition is progressing as construction funds become available. Dr. Dennis Palmer shared 
the following need for the Mutengene Project: “The biggest issue the hospital is now facing is with cash flow to 
continue working on the project.  The HB [Health Board] currently has held up all their construction. … is [it] possible 
for FWC to advance some funds? … otherwise the project will be halted for a while.” 
 
Jeff Brown is our Vice President – Brown Team Water Projects. These projects currently include Sun Safe Water, and 
the supervision of the HESCO facility supplying the needs of the Mutengene Hospital, as one of its important services. 
Jeff’s Team has provided the HESCO facility with a number of critical equipment and maintenance parts. In addition 
some team members will be visiting the Cameroon facility early in 2014 to carry out the obligations that they have 
assumed. 
 
We are also pleased to welcome two new Members to our Management Team: 
Esther Link as Director (Vice-Chair) and Vice-President of Church and Charity Mobilization; and 
Brian Link as CEO (President). 
 
Please continue to consider For We Care and its various ministries as one of your donation options. 
 
May God bless you richly during this Christmas Season and throughout the next year, 
Elsie Kerber 
Director, Secretary 
Vice-President – Donor Relations 
 

Pictures were provided by Dr. Dennis Palmer at the end of 
October. Dr. Palmer is in charge of the Mbingo Hospital. 
Dennis is also a Member of FWC and “our man on the 
ground” in Cameroon.  
 
The Ground Breaking picture shows the “official 
construction start” of the Mbingo Student Hostel.  
 
The pictures show the Mutengene Hospital addition – 
partially operational and partially awaiting funds for 
completion so that the medical services being offered can 
be expanded. 

 
 
 
 


